
Email sent to AILA member on March 16, 2020 about the Ohio ICE ERO Office 

Given the current issues involving the COVID Pandemic our 
office is ceasing all office check ins. So for , and any 

other clients you have that are scheduled to report in advise 
them to report 6 weeks from their next report in date. Thank 

you for contacting me regarding this. If you have any questions 
please feel free to call or email me. 

Joseph A. Simo 
ICE/ERO, Columbus Field Office 

Department of Homeland Security 
50 W. Broad St, Suite 300 

Columbus, OH 43215 
Office: 
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